Department of Planning and Environment Sikh Grammar School Australia

Dear State Secretary of Planning
| refer to the State Significant Development Application SSD 9472
| am the Director for The Sikh Grammar School Australia Pty Ltd (ABN 69136620329).

As the land owner we hereby provide consent to Willow Tree Planning and PMDL Architecture and
Design to act on our behalf with regards to the lodgement of our State Significant Development Ap-
plication for a new school and associated buildings at 151-161 Tallawong Road, Rouse Hill, 2155,
NSW.

Kind Regards
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